
601-924-6344                                                                     holysavior@att.net                                                              holy-savior-ms.org 

 
  Let us keep in prayer… 

Jackie Phillips, George Saul, Ben Tripp Sr., Lori Senger, Ed Milam, Max Thornhill 
 

We would like to list your family and friends in special need of prayer.  

Please contact the office to add a name to the bulletin. 

 

Our sympathy and prayers are extended to the family and friends of Elizabeth 

Blair Hearn on her passing. Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord.  
 

 

Easter Flower donation envelopes are in the vestibule this weekend. 
Easter flowers are in memory of the Saway family, the Champlin and Callegan families, 

Georg and Josefa Deffner, Delia Barnes Kelty, Roberta and Dee Barnes, Pete, Yvonne, 

and Nancy Johanson, Amber Anderson, Lee Carron, Rita Haselhorst, Cathy Lamas Wiltz, 

Saul Family, Roy Patterson, L.J. Hamilton 

 

Mass Intentions: April 22 – Charles LeBlanc, April 24 – Helen Roy,  

April 25 – George Saul 

 

Weekly Readings 

 

Easter Sunday, April 20 

Acts 10: 34a, 37-43 

Psalms 118: 1-2, 16-17, 22-23 

Colossians 3: 1-4  

John 20: 1-9  

 

Monday, April 21 

Acts 2: 14, 22-33 

Psalms 16: 1-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11 

Matthew 28: 8-15 

Tuesday, April 22 

Acts 2: 36-41 

Psalms 33: 4-5, 18-19, 20 and 22 

John 20: 11-18 

Wednesday, April 23 

Acts 3: 1-10 

 Psalms 105: 1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9 

Luke 24: 13-35 

Thursday, April 24 

Acts 3: 11-26 

Psalms 8: 2ab and 5, 6-7, 8-9 

Luke 24: 35-48 

Friday, April 25 

Acts 4: 1-12 

Psalms 118: 1-2 and 4, 22-24, 25-27a 

John 21: 1-14 

Saturday, April 26 

Acts 4: 13-21 

Psalms 118: 1 and 14-15ab, 16-18, 

19-21 

Mark 16: 9-15 

 

Sunday, April 27 

Acts 5: 12-16 

Psalms 118: 2-4, 13-15, 22-24 

Revelation 1: 9-11a, 12-13, 17-19 

John 20:19-31 

 

Easter Sunday                                                                                 April 20, 2025 

Holy Savior Catholic Church 
P.O. Box 85 

714 Lindale Street on Old Vicksburg Road 

Clinton, MS 39056 

 

Pastor, Lincoln Dall 

We welcome all of you to our Easter weekend liturgies. We especially extend a warm welcome to any visitors we 

have at our parish this weekend. Holy Week is the summit of our Church’s liturgical year, as we celebrate the 

paschal mystery of the Lord: his passion, death, and resurrection. I hope that you experience the joy of the 

resurrection in your heart and in your life of faith, no matter what reality you are experiencing in your life. I pray that 

you experience hope on your journey of faith as we continue to celebrate the Extraordinary Jubilee Year, calling 

us to be pilgrims of hope in the world. In a couple of weeks, we will celebrate first communion with our children, 

which will be a very joyful occasion in the life of our parish. Blessings to all of you this Easter weekend. I will not be 

attending the priests retreat this upcoming week, so I hope you will join us in celebrating our daily Masses in the 

Octave of Easter this upcoming week. Blessings - Father Lincoln. 

 

Father Lincoln posts all his homilies, prayers of the faithful, and other reflections on his blog. You can access them 

on: http://peregrinolincoln.blogspot.com 

 

April 13, 2025 Collection 
 

Regular Building Loose Specials 

$8,810 $1,810 $483 $495 

Total: $11,598 
Thank you for your continued support of Holy Savior! 

 

Scan the QR code to give online 
Now accepting Venmo!  

Our online parish directory is 

ready! Visit 
members.instantchurchdirectory.com 

to create your account or 

download the app “Instant 

Church Directory.” Please let the 

office know if you would like a 

hard printed copy of the 

directory or if you need help 

logging in. 
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THIS WEEK AT HOLY SAVIOR 
TUESDAY, April 22 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

 

WEDNESDAY, April 23 

Rosary – 8 a.m. 

Mass – 8:30 a.m. 

 

THURSDAY, April 24 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

 

FRIDAY, April 25 

Rosary – 8 a.m. 

Mass – 8:30 a.m. 

 

SATURDAY, April 26 

Reconciliation – 4:15-4:45 p.m. 

Mass – 5 p.m. 

 

SUNDAY, April 27 

4Cs Food Drive 

Mass at Immaculate Conception – 8 a.m. 

Adult Ed – 9 a.m. – McGing Hall 

Mass – 10:30 a.m.  

Youth End of Year Party – 5 – 7 p.m. – Ottis home 
 

Save the Date 

First Communion – May 4th  

Senior Recognition Mass – May 25th  

VBS – June 2nd – 6th  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thank you to all who donated easter eggs for the egg 

hunt. We hunted well over 1000 eggs and had a great 

start to Holy week! RE classes are completed for the spring 

semester. See you at VBS!  

 

There are a few Little White Books for the Easter season 

available in the vestibule.  

 

The Knights of Columbus is sponsoring our annual Baby 

Bottle Drive during the month of May. Last year we 

collected over $4,200 and distributed the funds to three 

local pro-life organizations. Baby bottles will be distributed 

at the weekend masses May 3/4 and 10/11 and collected 

May 17/18 and 24/25.  Please come by our table at the 

back of the Church and grab a bottle or two (three ?). 

Stuff them full of your spare change and folding money 

(love these!). The Council will do the rest!  Thanks in 

advance for supporting this worthy cause. Over the last 

five years, through your generosity, the baby bottle drive 

has collected nearly $20,000. Let’s continue our alms 

giving sacrifices into the Easter season! If you have any 

questions, please contact any KC member. 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School 2025 Needs:  

We are collecting cardboard tubes. No toilet paper or 

paper towel rolls -- just larger size tubes like wrapping 

paper tubes, poster tubes, etc. 

If you have 8' or smaller Christmas trees that we could 

borrow, please reach out to Tammy by text/call 228-669-

5944 or e-mail at reholysavior@gmail.com. 

We have a growing Amazon Wishlist. It can be viewed 

here: https://a.co/1wbU7BC. Many of these items can be 

used year to year. 

VBS is free, so if you would like to contribute financially to 

our success, please drop your donation in the collection 

earmarked as "VBS." 

We appreciate all that our parishioners do to support our 

VBS event! Please reach out to Tammy if you'd like to help. 

 

 

Register for VBS here! 

June 2-6 

CHURCH STAFF  

Mary Katherine Yentzen, Secretary/Bookkeeper                        Tammy Threadgill, Elem CRE 

Michael Saway, Custodian                      Hunter Yentzen, Youth Minister/HS CRE 

Toni Canizaro, Music Director                      

 

Connect with Holy Savior at holysaviorms.flocknote.com           Online bulletin: holy-savior-ms.org/bulletin-archives/ 
 Please notify the Parish Office of deaths, births, illnesses or to add a prayer intention. 

Bulletin items should be submitted by Wednesday at noon. 

601-924-6344                                                                     holysavior@att.net                                                              holy-savior-ms.org 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN LEARNING MORE ABOUT THE CATHOLIC CHURCH?  

YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN OUR OCIA CLASSES 

OCIA stands for the Order of Christian Initiation of Adults, it is the process by which an adult person is initiated into the 

Catholic Church, through Baptism, First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  OCIA welcomes: Unbaptized adults, adults 

baptized in other churches and adults baptized in the Catholic Church, but who lack First Holy Communion and 

Confirmation.  Anyone interested in exploring the Catholic tradition may begin at any time. Contact the Church Office (601-

924-6344) or Chris Halliwell (601-757-9910) for more information. 

 

The Diocese of Jackson’s Department of Temporal Affairs 

has engaged Lighthouse Services to provide an 

anonymous financial fraud, compliance, ethics, and 

human resources hotline. This hotline allows for an 

appropriate method to report occurrences related to the 

temporal administration within parishes, schools and the 

chancery office. 

www.lighthouse-services.com/jacksondiocese 

English speaking USA: 888-830-0004    

Spanish speaking USA: 800-216-1288 
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More Announcements and Information:  

 

Adult Education:  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Diocesan Announcements  
 

 
The Sr. Thea Bowman Catholic School DrawDown is on April 26 at 6:30pm. Tickets are $120 (admits 

2). Second chance insurance is $15. Each ticket presents a chance to win $5000. You do not have 

to be present to win.To purchase tickets please go 

to https://www.silentauctionpro.com/onlineticketpurchase.php?groupId=3618  or call 601-871-

0176 or email stbdrawdown@gmail.com. Thank you for your support. 
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Millions of Monicas – Praying With Confidence For Our Children  

 

Many individuals have children who find it challenging to connect with their Catholic faith or 

have completely distanced themselves from the Church. Millions of Monicas is a ministry 

dedicated to supporting mothers, grandmothers, step-mothers, and aunts facing this issue. 

Inspired by St. Monica's prayers for her son, St. Augustine, the group gathers weekly to earnestly 

pray for the joyful return of their children to full communion with the Catholic Church. Millions of 

Monicas meet every Tuesday from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. at St. Joseph Catholic Church, located at 127 

Church Road, Madison. For further details, please contact the church office at 601.856.2054, 

email millionsofmonicas@stjosephgluckstadt.com, or visit www.millionsofmonicas.com.  
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PERMANENT DIACONATE 

 

 
Are you called to be configured to Christ the Servant? 

Are you called to the Permanent Diaconate? 

 

For more information about the Permanent Diaconate, 

visit this link.  

 

To recommend someone for the Permanent 

Diaconate, visit this link or email Deacon John 

McGregor at john.mcgregor@jacksondiocese.org 
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Fr. Lincoln and Deacon John McGregor are leading a pilgrimage to Fatima, Spain, and Lourdes 

from September 15-24, 2025. Visit www.206tours.com/frlincoln for all of the details. See Father 

Lincoln with any questions!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.206tours.com/frlincoln


https://www.catholiccharitiesjackson.org/donate 

If you need assistance with completing the application, call Michael Thomas at 601-331-1152 or 

Deja Errington at 601-326-3720 

The 2025 Children's Promise Act is live! 
 

  

 

  

 

Catholic Charities, Inc. is a Qualified Charitable Organization (QCO) according to the 
Mississippi Department of Revenue (MSDOR). That is great news for our donors!   

 
The Children’s Promise Act provides a DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR tax credit for donations to 

Catholic Charities. Your gift helps Catholic Charities serve more than 1,600 Mississippi 
children each year, and you receive a DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR Mississippi state tax credit. 

 
Individuals can donate up to $1,200 for credit ($2,400 for married couples), and businesses 

can donate up to 50% of what they owe in taxes 
 

To donate, checks can be mailed to:  

 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES, INC. 
 PO BOX 22863 

 JACKSON, MS 39225-2863 

 
 

Or you can click the button below. 
 

Donate  
 

 

 


